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Trustee 
Sara Ehrhardt 

Ward 15, Toronto-Danforth 

September 17, 2024 

Re: Mortimer, Traffic Safety, and Community Safety Zones 

Dear Chester, Westwood and Jackman Principals and School Councils. 

I hope this letter finds you all well.  

I am sharing with you a link to a Mortimer Traffic Safety survey which was distributed by 
Councillor Paula Fletcher over the summer around your school communities: 
https://www.councillorpaulafletcher.ca/mortimersafety 

I am sure this short survey will be of interest to the many parents and caregivers who have 
asked for enhanced safety measures for traveling to and from schools.  
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